
Toys for Tots is a charitable program aimed at bringing
joy to less fortunate children in our community during
the holiday season. Organized by the U.S. Marine Corps

Reserve, this initiative collects new, unwrapped toys and
distributes them to children who may otherwise go

without gifts during the holidays. By participating in Toys
for Tots, our community has the opportunity to make a

positive impact on the lives of these children, fostering a
spirit of generosity and spreading holiday cheer. Your

support can bring smiles to the faces of young ones and
create lasting memories for families in need. 

Join us in making a difference this holiday season by
contributing to Toys for Tots!

Toys For Tots

Accepting donations at ANY
Byron Center School or the

Admin building between
 Dec 2 - Dec 12


